

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318

Newsletter 18th February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

Thank you so much for your support and generosity last week when we 'dressed to express'. We raised an incredible £95 for the charity that supports children's mental health, The Place2Be.

## Wrap Around Care

Last term, a club was made available to provide before and after school care. This is proving to be very successful and as such, we need to ensure that it is properly staffed.

Please ensure that your child is booked into club via the School Money App at least 24 hours in advance.

Each session costs £2.50. Before school club is open at 8.10 am and children should be collected by 4.30pm after school. Please contact the school office, if you need support in accessing your School Money account and we can resend login information.

Year 2 have enjoyed a Scooter Safety Session this week in conjunction with the Warwickshire Road Safety Team. The children really enjoyed learning about how to be safe when using a scooter: wearing a helmet and bright colours when out scooting and they learned about a safety check for their scooter.

## E-Safety

Thank you to everyone who has already returned the Acceptable Use and the updated E-Safety letter. Please return them as soon as possible.

## **Fundraising**

We are looking forward to thinking about others during Lent this year. Each class have been discussing which charity they would like to support. They will decide how they want to raise money for their chosen charity which we will share with you after half-term. We are very proud of the way our children think about how we can support those less fortunate and the services that help us in our community.







Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY Tel: 02476 392318

w/c 7 <sup>th</sup> March	Y5/6	Young at Heart Offering help and support to families of babies and children diagnosed with heart defects
w/c 14 <sup>th</sup> March	У1	Zoe's Place Providing palliative, respite and end of life care to babies and infants aged from birth to five years suffering from life-limiting or life-threatening conditions.
w/c 21 <sup>st</sup> March	Y3/4	Warwickshire Air Ambulance Reaching a medical emergency in rapid time can be the difference between life and death. That's where your local Air Ambulance comes in.
w/c 28 <sup>th</sup> March	У2	Nuneaton Food Bank Helping local people in crisis.
w/c 4th April	Early Years	Shelter believes everyone should have a home.

## STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

We are very proud of all our children and there have been some superstars this week.

Early Years	Evie-Mae and Leo T.
Year 1	Eliza
Year 2	Archie and Theodore
Year 3/4	William and James
Year 5/6	Jaidon and Cairon
Sports Award	Alexander
Headteacher's Award	Chanel



We hope that everyone has a safe and enjoyable half-term and look forward to returning to school on Monday  $28^{th}$  February.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Jeans and staff



